
  

   

 
 

 

21193 Malta Road • Malta, Illinois 60150 • www.kish.edu 

 

Campus Operations and Technology 
Robert McGarry, Executive Director  

Direct: 815-825-9811 • rmcgarry@kish.edu 

 
 
 
 
To: Dr. Borowicz 
From: RJ McGarry 
Date: September 30, 2024 
Re: Approval of Bid Recommendation for Plow Truck 
 
 
On August 27, 2024, a Request for Proposals (RFP) was circulated to purchase a new plow 
truck with a salt spreader.  This general specifications for the truck are below. 
 

• 2024 New Ford F-550 Super Duty 4x4 Regular Cab Chassis XL with 169” wheelbase 

• 7.3L Devct Na Pfi V8 engine 

• 10-speed auto Torq shift transmission 

• 9’ or greater dump body 3-4yd stainless steel dump body 

• 96” wide spreader 

• Western MVP-3 stainless steel flared V-plow  
 
The bid opening was held on Tuesday, September 17, 2024, at 10:00 a.m.  Two companies 
submitted bids.  The low bidder, Brondes Ford, had a bid of $110,196. 
 
Approval of the bid from Brondes Ford is recommended.   
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